
Knapp Extended School Care
Newsletter

March 2024

March Theme
In Like a Lion, Out Like a Lamb

Knapp Staff
Deborah Hood – Site Director
Donna Nees - Assistant
Hannah Kneipp- Assistant
Hailee Chandler-Assistant

Parent Reminders
*If your child is NOT attending our program on
their scheduled day, please notify us in writing
or with a phone call, especially in the
afternoons.
*Knapp’s phone number is 215-368-9751. You
may also call the ESC Office at 215-853-1039
between 8am and 4pm.
*Credit card payments received after the 1st of
the month will incur a $25.00 late fee. Checks
and money orders received after the 5th of the
month will incur a $25.00 late fee.
Sign In and out will take place at the main
entrance
● Parents will be required to check their

children for symptoms of illness prior to
sending them to school/care. Children
should be fever free for 24 hours before
returning to school.

● We will be reinforcing hand washing and
good hygiene practices throughout the
day.

Please see Ms. Hood if your children are
struggling with their homework. We will make
every effort to provide assistance when we
know someone needs a little extra help.

If you need to contact Miss Hood you can email
her at hoodda@npenn.org or you can call
215-368-1575 and leave a message.

Important Dates
March 7th - Early Dismissal 12:35pm
March 25th, 26th, 27th - No School/Full Day
Program offered
March 28th, 29th - Holiday/No School/No
Program
** Please pay attention to the signs on the main
entrance in the mornings and afternoon pick
up. There will be a blue sign with the letter P
indicating we are on the new playground. If
there is an orange sign with P or G then that
indicates that we are in the older playground or
the gym. If we are in the gym please drive
around to door #5 (entering via Knapp Rd.
entrance) to pick up or drop off your child.

March Activities
March is here and we are ready for the
warmer weather to arrive. This month we will
create creative lions and rainbows. We will
experiment with rainbows for science and will
read The Very Hungry Caterpillar.

March Birthdays

Logan S. 3/12
Morgan S. 3/1 Lucy H. 3/20
Harrison P. 3/4 Kaitlyn S. 3/20
Ryan D. 3/5 Pepper Z. 3/31
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